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“... For three years now | have come in
search of fruit on this fig tree but have
found none. So cut it down ... “

Luke 13:7

Faith & Fellowship at Clam
Chowder Dinner

§ ©

More than 200 meals were served at St. Mary’s Ash
Wednesday Clam Chowder Dinner on March 6 in the
Parish Center. Parishioners and guests enjoyed chowder
and soup, sandwiches, desserts — and fun, faith and
fellowship. Thanks to all who volunteered and attended
this year’s dinner and a blessed Lenten season to all!




Third Sunday of Lent
Masses for the Week

Monday, March 25- The Annunciation of the Lord
12:00 p.m. (Chapel) Chester Ulatowski (Estate of
Anthony C. Ulatowski)

Tuesday, March 26- Lenten Weekday
8:30 a.m. (Chapel) Stephen Robertson
(Bereavement Ministry)

Wednesday, March 27- Lenten Weekday
11:00 a.m. (Chapel) Estelle C. Ulatowski (Estate of
Anthony C. Ulatowski)

Thursday, March 28- Lenten Weekday
8:30 a.m. (Chapel) Connie and Franklin Schrader
(Estate of Dorothy O’Geen)

Friday, March 29- Lenten Weekday
8:30 a.m. (Church) Frances Ulatowski (Estate of
Anthony C. Ulatowski)
12:00 p.m. (Chapel) All Souls

Saturday, March 30- Lenten Weekday
4:30 p.m. (Church) Marian and Ray Schrader (Estate
of Dorothy O’Geen)
7:00 p.m. (Church) Rita and Dick Mekelburg (Tony
and Barb Stang)

Sunday, March 31- FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT
8:00 a.m. (Church) Theodore & Angeline Mashlonik (Estate)
10:00 a.m. (Church) Alice Kaniecki (Sustakoski, Zych,
Todd and Furman Families)
12:00 p.m. (Church) Anthony C. Ulatowski (Estate)

PLEASE NOTE: If one of the weekend Masses is for the intention
of your loved one, please inform one of the ushers so they may be
aware that there is someone to bring up the gifts.

Need of the Month Collection

The St. Mary's Respect Life Ministry is collecting baby bottles in
size O+ Slow Flow, as well as baby bibs, to benefit the St. Gianna
Molla Pregnancy Outreach Center, Buffalo. A collection box is
located in the Church foyer. Thank you for your support!

Readings For This Week

Sunday: Ex 3:1-8a, 13-15/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8, 11
[8a]/1 Cor 10:1-6, 10-12/Lk 13:1-9

Monday: Is 7:10-14; 8:10/Ps 40:7-8, 8b-9, 10, 11 [8a,
9a]/Heb 10:4-10/Lk 1:26-38

Tuesday: Dn 3:25, 34-43/Ps 25:4-5ab, 6 and 7bc, 8-9

[6a]/Mt 18:21-35
Wednesday: Dt 4:1, 5-9/Ps 147:12-13, 15-16, 19-20 [12a]/
Mt 5:17-19

Thursday: Jer 7:23-28/Ps 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 [8]/Lk 11:14-23

Friday: Hos 14:2-10/Ps 81:6c-8a, 8bc-9, 10-11ab, 14
and 17 [cf. 11 and 9a]/Mk 12:28-34

Saturday: Hos 6:1-6/Ps 51:3-4, 18-19, 20-21ab [cf. Hos

6:6]/Lk 18:9-14
Next Sunday: Jos 5:9a, 10-12/Ps 34:2-3, 4-5, 6-7 [9a]/2 Cor
5:17-21/Lk 15:1-3, 11-32

Sunday, March 24, 2019
This Week at St. Mary’s

Sunday, March 24

Home School Association Craft Show (Parish Center)
11:00 AM -4:30 PM

RCIA (Gathering Rm.) 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM

Monday, March 25

SME Scrip (Scrip Office) 8:00 AM — 10:00 AM

Faith Formation Middle School Class (Parish Center)
6:30 PM —8:00 PM

Tuesday, March 26
No Events Listed.

Wednesday, March 27

SME Scrip (Scrip Office) 8:00 AM — 10:00 AM

Ecumenical Prayer Service (Lancaster Presbyterian Church)
12:00 PM -12:30 PM

Catholic Men’s Basketball (Parish Center) 8:00 PM — 10:00 PM

Thursday, March 28
Candy Sale Pickup (Parish Center) 2:00 PM — 6:00 PM

Friday, March 29

SME Scrip (Scrip Office) 8:00 AM — 10:00 AM

Mass for Schoolchildren (Church) 8:30 AM —9:30 AM
Candy Sale Pickup (Parish Center) 2:00 PM — 6:00 PM
Meat Raffle (Gym) 6:00 PM —10:00 PM

Stations of the Cross - 7:00 PM - 7:30 PM (Church)

Saturday, March 30

Men’s Group (Gathering Rm.) 8:30 AM —10:30 AM

1st Eucharist Retreat (Parish Center, Cafeteria, Chapel)
9:00 AM -12:00 PM

Faith Formation Gr. K-5 (SME School Bldg.) 9:30 AM —11:30 AM

Church Cleaning (Church) 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Confession (Church) 3:30 PM — 4:00 PM

Faith Moment Reflection

In today's Gospel, Jesus tells us the parable of the fig
tree. It's a story ripe with a lesson on the importance
of following through with what God calls us to do.
The fig tree had a purpose — it was planted to bear
fruit. When the tree didn’t produce, the orchard
owner was ready to remove it. But the gardener had
great patience and continued to tend to the fig tree
in hope that it would eventually blossom.

We are like the fig tree — God has a purpose for us.
He wants us to enjoy the fruits of a good life with
one another. God is tremendously patient, always
working the soil of our lives and giving us what we
need. Now we must follow through. It’s not enough
to have good intentions. What should we be doing
— or not doing — to bear fruit for God?
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2019 Lenten
Services
& Activities

Parish Mission: Three Pillars of
the Spiritual Life - Word, Worship
& Works of Mercy

Monday, March 25 through Wednesday, March 27
Cosponsored by St. Mary's, Our Lady of Pompeii,
St. Martha and St. Mother Teresa Parishes
Presented by author Thomas Smith
The Three Pillars - one of which will be the focus of each
evening's presentation - shape the Sermon on the Mount
andframe Jesus' final discourse before going to His Passion.
7 to 8:15 p.m. - Our Lady of Pompeii Church
158 Laverack Avenue, Lancaster

Stations of the Cross

Stations of the Cross will be held Fridays during Lent at
7:00PM in Church (except for Good Friday).

Sunday, March 24, 2019

Lancaster-Depew Ministerium
Ecumenical Services

"Thy Will Be Done"
Wednesdays at 12 Noon
Daily Mass at St. Mary's
will be celebrated at 11 a.m. on Wednesdays.
Each service is followed by a light lunch.

March 27 @ Lancaster Presbyterian Church
5461 Broadway, Lancaster
Speaker: Rev. Stephen Mannion, Pastor, Faith United
Methodist Church - God’s Will and My Identity

Offerings of money and non-perishable food items will
be accepted to benefit area food pantries. Our pantries
are always in need of canned soup, tuna and vegetables,
as well as rice, pasta, peanut butter and paper products.
Free-will offerings will be taken each week to help our
churches defray luncheon expenses.

Regional Communal Penance
Services

Monday, April 8 -3 & 7 p.m.
Our Lady of Pompeii Church
158 Laverack Avenue, Lancaster

For more information on Lenten services and activities, please call the Rectory at (716) 683-6445 or visit stmarysonthehill.com.

Seniors are Invited to
Swing into Spring!
St. Mary’s invites all seniors (the young at heart) to
Swing Into Spring on
Saturday, April 13
2 to 4 p.m. in the Parish Center

This afternoon of entertainment, light refreshments
and dancing is for singles or couples. Enjoy live music
presented by the Lancaster Schools
Music Department. Attire is semi-
formal or casual. Grandchildren are
also welcome!

Please RSVP by Tuesday, April 9 by calling
Sr. Therese at (716) 683-8564.
Hope to see you there!

Help Spring Clean Our Church
It's spring cleaning time!

After a tough winter, St. Mary's Church will be spring
cleaned in preparation for Easter. Individuals, families
and groups are needed to help with our Church cleaning
project on Saturday, March 30 starting at 11 a.m. If
possible, please bring rags, buckets, sponges, Murphy's
Oil Soap and furniture polish. Also, the loan of a carpet
steam cleaner would be greatly appreciated. (If you can't
make it for our cleaning project, we would still appreciate
the steam cleaner and other cleaning items.)

Sign-up sheets are available at Church entrances - or
call the Rectory at 683-6445 for more information. If
possible, please sign up in advance. This enables us to
arrange our volunteers into working teams to get the job
done efficiently. Thank you!

Help Your Neighbor Find Hope

When there is nowhere else to turn, Catholic Charities is a beacon of hope and support for those most in need. Across
the eight counties of Western New York, Catholic Charities provides basic and emergency assistance whenever crisis
strikes. Your gift to the annual Appeal helps keep this safety net in place. The goal of this year’s Catholic Charities
Appeal is $11 million. You can check out new gift designation options when making a secure donation online at ccwny.
org/donation or by calling (716) 218-1400.

The Appeal continues throughout the spring. Watch for more information — and thank you for your support!
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e Lenten Retreat: We are asking all of our families to participate in the Lenten retreat tomorrow (Monday, March 25),
Tuesday, March 26 and Wednesday, March 27 from 7 to 8:15 p.m. at Our Lady of Pompeii Church, 158 Laverack
Avenue. St. Mary’s is cosponsoring this event with Our Lady of Pompeii, St. Martha and St. Mother Teresa parishes.
Let us come together to reflect on where we are on our faith journey! Refreshments will be served after each
evening’s program.

e Saturday Classes: Regular classes for children in kindergarten through 5th grade will take place next Saturday, March
30 beginning at 9:30 a.m.

» Middle School: Students will be participating in the Lenten retreat at Our Lady of Pompeii tomorrow (Monday;,
March 25) with their families. A sign-in sheet for students will be available at the front entrance to the Church.

* High School: Students enrolled in the Sunday morning class will meet next Sunday, March 31 after 10 a.m. Mass.

* First Eucharist Retreat: \Will take place next Saturday, March 30 from 9 a.m. till 12 noon. Children must be accompanied by
an adult parent or guardian. Families: please bring your First Eucharist Worksheets, which will be discussed during the retreat.

» Confirmation: Young people who will have completed their 10th year in a Catholic school or Faith Formation program
are invited to consider enrolling in our Confirmation program. Persons of all ages are welcome to participate, including
young adults and adults. (There will be a separate track for adults.) An informational meeting will take place on
Sunday, April 7 in the Parish Center — following 12 noon Mass in Church.

» Generations of Faith: Our last session for this academic year is scheduled for Saturday, April 6, Sunday, April 7 and
Monday, April 8. Our topic will be the Sacraments of Healing. Mark your calendar!

Donations Needed for Easter Baskets
Donations are being accepted to fill Easter baskets
for those in need in our community.

Please bring non-perishable food items - including canned
and dry goods and paper products - to the collection bins at
the side entrance to the Church. Items of most need include
canned fruits, peanut butter, spaghetti sauce, Hamburger
Helper, and canned meals such as Spaghetti O's. Our goal
is to supply the basic items needed to provide nutritious
meals. Monetary donations for the purchase of fresh meat,

eggs and fruit, also are greatly appreciated. Thank you!

Craft Show Today Benefits
St. Mary’s

The St. Mary’s Elementary Home School Association
is sponsoring a Craft Show today (Sunday, March
24) from 11 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Admission is S2 per
person.

Also coming up this week is a Meat Raffle on Friday,
March 29. Doors open at 6 p.m. and the first spin is
at 7 p.m. Admission is $5 per person pre-sale or $7
at the door and includes beer, wine and pop. There
will also be 50/50 splits and basket raffles.

Both events will be held at the school and benefit
our school and parish. Thanks for your support!

Come & See Christ the King Seminary

How can faith shape your future? Come and see! Discover
the many ways a lay graduate degree from Christ the King
Seminary can enhance your professional, personal and
faith journey while deepening your experience in work,
life and ministry.

Come & See Week takes place tomorrow (Monday,
March 25) through Friday, March 29 at the seminary,
711 Knox Road, East Aurora. During your visit, you can
observe a class, meet with faculty and students, and
explore the campus. For more information, visit www.cks.
edu/comeandsee or call (716) 655-7081.

will be lit for health and blessings for

Alan Krawczyk

from Mom
The Sanctuary Light is a reminder of the
Eucharistic presence of Christ in the tabernacle of
the Catholic Churches around the world. Please
call the Rectory to schedule your intention.
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News From Our School

-
Seventh graders at St. Mary’s Elementary School read Dr. Seuss books = ' a--.g"
to their Pre-K buddies as part of Read Across America Week earlier =

this month. As part of the fun, they also helped the younger children
to identify SME family members in their baby pictures, tying into Dr.

Seuss’s The Whos of Whoville theme.

Adult Altar Servers Needed

The St. Mary’s Funeral Ministry is seeking men and
women who can assist the parish by serving at funeral
Masses. If you are interested, please call the Rectory at
(716) 683-6445. Thank you.

Mega Raffle 2019 Update
398 of 650 Tickets Have Already Been Sold!

There are Only 252 Tickets Remaining!
Did You Get Yours?

Grand Prize: 525,000

Live Drawing Friday, June 7
Your ticket includes entry for two people to the live
drawing event in the Parish Center.
A Total of 12 Prizes will be Awarded Including:
$25,000 Grand Prize
* One $1,000 Prize ® Two $500 Prizes ® Two $250 Prizes
e Four $150 Prizes
$100 Per Ticket
Early Bird Drawing April 1 - You Could Win $150!
Proceeds benefit St. Mary's Parish & St. Mary's Elementary School.
For more information, please call (716) 253-7880 or email
megaraffle@smeschool.com.
If you can help by donating an item for our basket raffle, visit
the wedding registry on Amazon.com under the name 2019
Mega Raffle. All items purchased will be shipped directly to
St. Mary's. Thank you in advance for your generosity!

Meditation & Yoga as Christian
Spiritual Practice

St. Mary's next Meditation & Yoga as Christian Spiritual
Practice class will take place place Tuesday, April 16 from 7
to 8 p.m. in the Parish Center. Additional upcoming classes
are on the following Tuesdays: May 14 and 28, and June 4
and 25. Classes are free of charge; however, donations are
accepted, with all proceeds going to our parish. For more
information, contact Diane Zwirecki at (716) 683-6445, or
dianez@stmarysonthehill.org.

In addition to grades kindergarten through 8, St.
Mary’s offers full-day/five-day Pre-K programs for three
and four-year olds. An Open House is coming up at
SME on Wednesday, April 10. For more information,
call (716) 683-2112 or visit smeschool.com.

Sunday, March 24, 2019

Financial Report

Regular $4,324.75
CPL S5,333.17
Hunger Bowl $6.00
Fuel $30.00
Easter $5.00
Easter Flowers $5.00
Black & Native American $11.00
TOTAL $9,714.92
Men’s Bible Study

Awaken Your Faith in 2019!
T Weare currently reading the book
Twelve Ordinary Men.
The HERD "The 12 Apostles weren’t saints. They
Bégag B e e Yoy 0ot scholars. A handful of common
fisherman, a tax collector, and an impulsive political zealot.”
Upcoming Dates: Mar 30th, May 4th
From 8am-10am in Room 140, SME School
New members always welcome!
Call/Text Frank P. for more info: 716-573-6191

Make Your Reservation for the

Easter Bunny Brunch

Bring the kids for treat-filled eggs & share a meal at the St.
Mary's Easter Bunny Brunch.

We will gather in the school building for a light breakfast

and an Easter Egg Hunt.

Saturday, April 20 from 10:30 - 11:45 a.m.

(Doors open at 10 a.m.)

The event takes place in the St. Mary's Elementary School
Gym. Reservations are necessary, so we know how many
eggs the Bunny must hide! Children's price is $5 each. Adult
companions are free.
Family Name:

# children ages 0-5 # children ages 5-12

# children ages 13-18

Phone #:
Email:

Return by Friday, April 12 to:
Jr. Ladies of Charity, St. Mary's Rectory, 1 St. Mary's Hill,
Lancaster, NY, 14086




